
School Immunization Catch-Up Clinic

The past few years have been difficult for both students and parents. School 
schedules were disrupted. So were many other activities, including school-based 
vaccine clinics. 

On Saturday, December 3, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m., the Porcupine Health Unit will be 
holding a special “Catch-Up Clinic” for students in Grade 7 and up. 

We’re offering vaccines for:

	△ Meningococcal disease,

	△ Human Papilloma Virus (HPV), and

	△ Hepatitis B 

Appointments are required. See our School-based Immunization Clinics page 
(phu.fyi/schoolvaccines) on our website to book your appointment.  

Immunizations are the best way to protect your children from serious diseases. These 
routine vaccines are essential to keeping your children healthy as they grow up.

If you have any questions or concerns about our school program or immunizations, 
please call the PHU at 705-267-1181.

https://phu.fyi/schoolvaccines



